From: Joanne Mooar

To: Highly Productive Soils

Subject: Submission - prop NPS Highly Productive Land

Date: Thursday, 17 October 2019 4:21:08 PM

Attachments: 20191017 submission - prop NPS Highly Productive Land Final.pdf

20191017 General Submission for Transpower"s Submission on the Proposed NPSHPL Final.pdf
20191017 NPSET-mandated corridors (for MPI).pdf

Please find attached the submission of Transpower NZ, in relation to the proposed NPS-Highly
Productive Land. Please note that an extension was granted by the Ministry for lodgement
today.

Transpower’s submission is made up of three parts — a general submission, answers to questions
raised by the Ministries (in the template) and an appendix.

Regards
Jo

JO MOOAR

Technical Specialist — Environment
Auckland Development Division
Transpower New Zealand Ltd
www.transpower.co.nz
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